
December 14, 2023 
 

MyFuture Parental Notification and Consent Letter for Boys & Girls Club 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
NAS Sigonella Child and Youth Progam will be utilizing MyFuture, an online platform created by Boys & 
Girls Clubs of America. MyFuture is BGCA’s mobile-friendly social platform with access to over 250 Boys 
& Girls Club program activities in areas such as STEM, leadership and the arts. With MyFuture, kids and 
teens can learn new skills, connect with their friends, and earn recognition and rewards in a safe and fun 
online environment.  

Club members will access the MyFuture platform to create their own member profile (which require Club 
staff approval) and start earning recognition. Members can earn stars (for completing lessons or 
activities), badges (for completing clusters of activities) and master badges (for achieving a specific 
number of badges).  

Everything your child does and creates in MyFuture can be safely shared on the platform and in the 
Clubs, so you and the rest of the community can see what they’re creating and accomplishing.  

Our commitment to keeping the young people we serve is always our number one priority. NAS Sigonella 
School Age Care will actively monitor member activity on MyFuture, and will make every effort to protect 
member information by, among other things, maintaining control of and access the data collected.  

BGCA only collects as much information about a child as is reasonably necessary for the child to 
participate in the site, and BGCA does not condition his or her participation on the disclosure of more 
personal information than is reasonably necessary. BGCA will never sell or transfer a child’s information 
to a third party unless required to do so by legal process or unless BGCA has received consent to do so. 

At any time, you may review your child's personal information maintained by BGCA, require BGCA to 
correct or delete the personal information, or refuse to permit BGCA from further collecting or using your 
child's information. You can review, change, or delete your child's personal information by sending BGCA 
an email at myfuture@bgca.org.  

Tools such as MyFuture are an important link for youth to engage in productive out-of-school-time 
activities that will help lead them down the path to success as adult members of society. If you have any 
questions regarding the above or would like additional information about MyFuture, please do not hesitate 
to ask. 
 
__ I understand and consent to having my youth use MyFuture.net with NAS Sigonella Child & Youth 
Programs. I understand I may receive a copy of my youth’s login and password information upon request. 
 
Youth Name: _________________       Parent Name and Signature: ___________________________ 
 
__ I do not consent to having my youth participate in MyFuture.net with School Age Care. I understand 
that if my youth wins the National Art Contest, their work will not be able to be submitted to BGCA and 
will remain at the Local Level.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Audrey Ralon 
Youth Director 
Child & Youth Programs – NAS Sigonella 
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